
Submitter: Tiffany Ferraro 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB422 

I am a motorcyclist and support this measure. Riding is inherently dangerous and I 

have had too many close encounters in situations where lane splitting would have 

prevented them. Other states allow this with no further casualties to rider or vehicle. I 

want to come home at the end of my day to my children and family too. Please vote 

in support and keep all of us more safe on the road!  


